
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Welcome back to the Gatehouse Nursery 
 

     

            

 

Welcome back everyone! It has been lovely to see our nursery children back in the Gatehouse 

and welcome our new friends too.  

We have been getting back into our nursery routine and taking part in a range of activities.  

The children have been telling us all about their exciting half term and we got to see some 

pictures on Tapestry.    

 

Mrs Santosh Roth 

 


